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Comments for Public Posting: 1 am the Chair of the 30x30 Leadership Council for the Angeles
Chapter of the Sierra Club. We thank Councilmembers Hutt and
Blumenfield for this motion. We support it and encourage its
passage. The United Nations, the Biden administration and the
State of California all embrace preserving 30% of open space by
2030. Our great city should as well. Thank you, Barbara
Hensleigh



